
SPRING GARDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

REPORT CARD LETTER
(GRADE 4)

June, 2024

Dear Parents:

As the current year comes to a close, we are already looking forward to an exciting

2024/2025 school year. Since your child will be in a fourth grade class at Spring

Garden, we are writing to inform you of the supplies your child will need in the

school year ahead. Please supply your child with the following:

1. glue sticks 9. Fiction or nonfiction book to read

2. colored pencils 10. 1 spiral bound notebook

3. crayons 11. #2 pencils & erasers (Daily Preparation-2 pencils)

4. markers 12. yellow folder

5. scissors 13. green folder

6. 2 boxes of tissues 14. disinfecting wipes

7. highlighter

8. set of earphones (headphones)

To help your child be ready for fourth grade in the fall, we advise the following

summer activities to reinforce their skills:

● Read at least 30 minutes each day.

● Master flash cards — addition / subtraction / multiplication.

PLEASE NOTE: Mastery of multiplication facts is required for the

beginning of 4
th
grade.

● Keep a summer journal to reinforce writing skills.

Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Fourth Grade Teachers


